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Curriculum Overview 
 
Book Focus: 
This half term we are reading as class The 
Pebble in My Pocket, Leon and the Place 
Between, The Night Before Christmas 
 
English:  
In English we will be looking at character 
descriptions, retelling a narrative and looking at 
stories from other cultures.  
 
Maths: 
In Maths we will be learning about measure-
area, multiplication and division. 
 
Science: 
Our science topic this half term is – Evolution 
and Inheritance (Year 5 and 6).  Teeth and 
digestion (Year 3 and 4) – to finish. States of 
matter   
 
Topic:  
Geography (Year 5 and 6) – Global Challenges – 
Climate change. History (year 3 and 4) Roman 
Invasion and Roman Britain - Both to finish. 
History year 5 and 6 Ancient Egyptians 
 
Art: Drawing – Making my voice heard 
 
Music: Music and Technology – (Year 5 and 6) 
Musical structures (year 3 and 4) 
 
 
PSHE: Economic wellbeing 
 
RE: Where do Christian beliefs come from? The 
nativity. 
Computing: Further coding 
 
 

PE 
Year 3 PE days will be on Friday 
PE fundamentals 
Year 4 PE day will be on Thursday 
General fitness 
Year 5/6 will be on Tuesday-Miss 
Dekeyser and Mr Roberts and 
Wednesday Mr Conquest. 
Tag rugby and basketball 
Year 5/6 need to check which class their 
child is attached to. 
Your child will need to bring the correct 
PE kit to school on the appropriate day.  

Homework 
It would be lovely if you could read with 
your child/your child reads to you as 
many times as possible each week. 
Your child has a TT Rock stars Login to 
practise their times tables.  (Refer to 
the letter sent out) 

Reminders:  
- Reading books need to be 

brought into school every day as 
we will be using them at 8.40 for 
individual readers 

- As the weather is starting to get 
colder, your child will need to 
bring a coat with them to school 
each day. 

- Please make sure your child has 
a water bottle with them every 
day containing only water.  

Contact us: If you have any questions or 
queries regarding your child, don’t 
hesitate to speak to us at the end of the 
day, or make an appointment at the 
office. 
Thank you. Mr Power 
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